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Ms. Day said that she believes that this is a management issue and she is not sure it’s a 
policy issue.  She encouraged the Senate to outline its concerns; 

o beginning with how Senate participation and participation at Senate events 
have been affected;  and 

o then look at how participation on University committees and other University 
events (i.e. Wellness Day, etc.) have been affected.   

 
Ms. Cullen-Brown said that 



Ms. Hynosky said that she sent out reminders to committee chairs regarding basket donations.  
She reported that everyone attending the breakfast will receive one free ticket for a chance to 
win a centerpiece.  She said that we will be selling rafli




